
THE FORT DEARBORN CAMERA CLUB
Member: Associated Camera Clubs of America 

537 South Dearborn Street, Chicago

June 25,1928,

Miss Laura Gilpin,
30 W.Dale Street,
Colorado Springs,
Colo.

Dear Miss Gilpin:
Members of our camera club have 

expressed a desire to see a collection of your 
photographic prints, so I wish to ask if you can 

send us a show of 30 to 50 prints for a special 

exhibition during the first half of July.
We are prepared to take good care of the 

pictures as we have our walls arranged to show all 

prints under glass.
If you can accomodate us with the show I would 

be pleased to have them near July 1st.,and I will 

promise to take good care of the prints and return 

them in due time and in good shape.

Yours very truly,
C.W.Prankenberger,

print director,
c/o Port Dearborn Camera Club,
537 So.Dearborn Street,

Chicago,Illinois.


